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April 11, 2015
To Whom it May Concern:

Please accept this letter as support for the proposed community garden on the UMBC campus. More specifically, there is a plot of land adjacent to The Garden that could allow for side-by-side gardening with a diversity of community members and students, nurturing cultural interactions and providing opportunities for research, internships, and course components. From my perspective, the community garden holds many and varied opportunities for faculty, students, and the surrounding communities to engage in research in this space. Thus, this garden could act as a living lab. 
 I look forward to the opportunities this innovative project holds for social work majors. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions and concerns.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

Carolyn Tice
Dr. Carolyn Tice

Associate Dean and Professor

